
 

 

Join us for Cookie Rally 2015! 

 

 

Friday, February 13 

6:30-8:30 p.m. 

Cedar Park Cafeteria 

Cost: $3/girl  

(includes patch) 

Register by February 1 

 

Newer cookie sellers (Daisies, Brownies, and anyone else 

who is interested) will rotate through stations led by 

experienced cookie sellers (Juniors and older), covering 

cookie topics including the following: 

 

 The cookies we sell, including the all new Rah-Rah Raisins  

 

 Important safety tips 

 

 Good booth behavior and bad booth behavior  

 

 The rewards girls can earn, including Savannah the cheetah 

 

 Cookie donation programs 

 

Questions? Have an older troop that would like to lead a station? 

Contact Liz Rein at elizabeth.e.rein@gmail.com or 952-250-3309. 
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Registration Form 

 

Troop number:            

Number of girls attending:          

Names of girls attending:           

              

              

Troop leader name:           

Troop leader e-mail:           

Total payment enclosed (checks payable to Troop 55894): $   

 

 

Return to: 

Liz Rein 

15950 Heath Court 

Apple Valley, MN 55124 

 

 


